

Office of The Executive Engineer Building Construction Department Building Division, Giridih Email – eebcdgiridih@gmail.com

Letter No	Dated/2022

Building Safety Certificate

The School Building Govt High school, Pachamba Giridih has been inspected on 14.03.2022 by Junior Engineer/ Assistant Engineer Building Division, Giridih and seems to be safe for purpose of school. Haowever during construction the building has not been supervised by this office, hence further comments regarding failure of any part of building structure, cannot be given, so for.

This Certificate is valid for the year of 2021-22 and 2022-23 only subjected to regular upkeep and satisfactory Annual Maintenance by School Management Committed.

Executive Engineer
Building Division, Giridih

Memo No-----

Giridih, Dated-----/2022

Copy to:- Principal, Govt High school, Pachamba Giridih.

Executive Engineer Building Division, Giridih

Memo No-----321

Giridih, Dated-16/4/₂₀₂₂

Copy to:- Chif Engineer, Building construction Department, Jharkhand, Ranchi

rexecutive Engineer

Building Division, Giridih